Household Support Fund - Family Voucher Scheme

Does the customer live in Portsmouth (PO1 -

PO6)?

Does the customer receive child benefit for
the child in question? Or is the customer at
least 20 weeks pregnant?

Did the family receive one £70 voucher per child
from their school between June and September
this year?

Does the customer have recourse to public
funds?

Is the total household earned and unearned
income (excluding child maintenance, benefits
and tax credit payments) below £1,350 per
month (or £1,246 per 4 weeks if they are paid
weekly, fortnightly or 4-weekly) in the latest pay
period?

If the information provided so far is correct,
this person should be eligible for PCC's
Household Support Fund Family Voucher
scheme. They can complete an application
here - link
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Signpost to relevant local authority for
further information on schemes available in
their area

This is not the correct scheme for this
customer. Signpost to the Cost Of Living hub
for advice and support.

Unfortunately, this customer will not be able
to apply under this scheme. A further Family
Voucher scheme will be run by schools later
in the year, which if their circumstances
remain the same, may entitle them to a
voucher at this time.

Unfortunately, in order for PCC to comply
with Household Support Fund guidance,
those with no recourse to public funds will
not be eligible to apply for a voucher under
this scheme.

For further support the customer can access
support from Portsmouth City of Sanctuary.

Signpost to the Cost of Living Hub, where
there is information available for everyone. If
the customer would like benefit advice,
please signpost them to Advice Portsmouth.



